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Comments: A mere CE for this project is inadequate: impacts such as increased traffic on Holland Lake Road,

fugitive dust resulting in negative air quality and noise impacts to vegetation, humans and wildlife,  noise and dust

impacts to adjacent public recreation areas including the lake's public campground, and numerous negative

foreseeable impacts to wildlife including the ESA-listed grizzly bear.  Has the agency considered the negative

impact the increased vehicle traffic a resort such as this would create?  This would increase the potential for

wildlife-vehicle collisions. Visual impacts would also occur from the increased build-out and from fugitive dust

rising from the road (do not even think of paving this beautiful scenic road). A full Environmental Assessment at a

MINIMUM is necessary to adequately analyze this proposal's impacts and further determine their significance. 

 

Additional public meetings should be held, public voice should be heard, and fully considered. This historic,

sensitive, biodiverse, and pristine PUBLIC area should stay pristine and protected for the next generations.  

 

Please do not permit this expansion project, as the numerous permanent negative impacts outweigh any

potential positives. 


